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November 18, 2020 
 
 

PORT OF VANCOUVER USA NOTICE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Port of Vancouver USA Board of 
Commissioners will attend the 2021 Washington Public Ports Association (WPPA) 
Annual Meeting at the Hyatt Regency Bellevue, 900 Bellevue Way NE, Bellevue, 
WA 98004 beginning at 12:00 p.m., on Tuesday, November 30, 2021. The 
purpose of this meeting is to provide an opportunity for port colleagues to hear 
WPPA’s year-end review, gain knowledge and insight on port-related matters, to 
hear about the upcoming legislative session, and to learn about issues which will 
be of importance to ports in the coming year. The commission will not vote on any 
action items or sign any documents during the event. 
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